Myles+Haley Mahey

SERVING THE SEAFARERS IN THE PORT OF MOBILE, ALABANMA

July 2024
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Thank you for your continued prayers and support for the ministry
here in Mobile. The Lord has been merciful to us these past several weeks
and His grace has proven to be very sufficient once again.

Our church is going on a missions trip here soon to the country of
Zimbabwe. Our former pastor Lee Cadenhead is the main one we'll be
visiting, along with other missionaries our church supports. Haley and | will
go with five others from Ridge Road to see the ministry and try to be help
for about a week. Prayers for safety will be greatly appreciated. | will be
preaching a couple of times while over there, so prayers for that are
definitely needed. I'm looking forward to all the outreaches and
evangelistic meetings we'll get to be a part of. Please pray that we will be
a blessing to our missionaries.

We still ask you to pray that God would raise up some laborers for
the port ministry both here in Mobile, and also throughout the country.
There are opportunities to serve at a port in Norfolk, Virginia, Panama
City, Florida, and obviously Mobile, Alabama. Please don't stop praying
for laborers to join this field.

A very unique thing happened last month while onboard a ship
named Jps Afroditi. We had a visitor from Kentucky who was seeing the
ministry for the first time as we boarded the ship. We came at a very
convenient time when most of the crew was in the mess room for a break.
The qift bags we brought were taken before we knew it and there arose an
opportunity to speak to most of these men. After giving a brief witness to
all who were listening, | could tell some had questions that they wanted to
ask. Apparently, there was a man onboard who seemed to be religious, so
a lot of questions were thrown his way in the past. One question that they
asked was, How can we know that the Bible is true? | think everyone needs
to ask that question and, more importantly, find the answer to that question.
After explaining that the God who cannot lie, decided to communicate to us
through the scripture and that He used human instruments to give us His
words, they didn't ask any more questions. \When anyone comes to the
conclusion that the Bible is in fact, God's word, then there's nothing more
to do than just believe it. After this was over, | welcomed any more
questions that they might have, gave them a final warning about judgement
day, and urged them to trust Christ before it was too late. Please pray for
the crew of the Jps Afroditi, that they would receive the word; not as the
word of men, but as it is in truth, the word of God.

Your missionaries
To the seafarers,
Myles & Haley Maher
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